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Kathy Vicini <amiboss.vicini@gmail.com> Tue, May 26, 2020 at 8:47 AM
To: Planning@amadorgov.org

As a long time agricultural property owner and rancher in the Willow Springs area we would like to submit a letter in
support of Mike and Debbie Orr's 6 block winery and tasting room.

Viticulture, farming and ranching are all permitted agricultural practices in this area and the Orr's vineyard is no different.

As ag property owners we are allowed to grow, produce and market our products and this applies to the Orr's pending
winery/tasting room also. 

I seriously doubt that the traffic on Willow Creek Rd will be impacted much more than it is already, and with another
pending tasting room in the works fronting on Willow Creek in the same area... it's a mute point!

Mervin and Kathy Vicini
15500 Willow Creek Rd, Plymouth, CA 95669
amiboss.vicini@gmail.com

Amador County Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org> Tue, May 26, 2020 at 10:44 AM
To: Kathy Vicini <amiboss.vicini@gmail.com>

Hello Kathy,

Thank you for your comments! They will be added to the record for this item. 

Take care,

Krista Ruesel, Planner

Amador County Planning Department
810 Court Street
Jackson, CA 95642
(209) 223-6380
planning@amadorgov.org
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